From: Usher, Harold

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2011 12:21 PM

To: Mercier, Betty

Subject: Transgendered individual banned from the Trail's End Farmers Market

Hi Betty,

Please add this Item to the CNC Agenda for Tomorrow.

The reported ban of a Transgendered individual from the Trail's End Farmers Market seem to be turning into a Human Rights complaint. We should not stand by idly and allow these things to happen without some position. This appears to be a clear case of Discrimination. This should not go by in SILENCE and the City, perhaps in partnership with its London Diversity and Race Relations Advisory Committee, and its "Illumination of Hate" Resources at LUSO, needs to come up with some action, statement or recommendation to the City to advise that such behaviour will not be tolerated in London.

Warmest personal regards,

Harold Usher, P. Eng., DTM Councillor – Ward 12 Chair – Community and Neighbourhood Committee (CNC)